Dear Staff and Students,

Re: The 26th Confirmed Case of Human Swine Influenza (Influenza A
H1N1) Infection

The 26th confirmed case of Human Swine Influenza Infection was reported on
11 September 2009. The case involved a student who was confirmed on 3
September 2009 to have been infected with the HSI (H1N1) virus and has
already recovered. Staff and students are once again reminded to be vigilant
in taking personal hygiene measures to avoid being infected as well as to curb
the transmission of human swine influenza.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Estates Office
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